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INVITATION TO PROSPECTIVE BLACK POINT PROGRESS ASSOCIATION 

MEMBERS! 

On behalf of the Black Point Progress Association, I wish to extend a warm invitation 

to you to join our community. 

You may already be aware of our progress association, which is an active body which 

aims to seek improvements on behalf of members and works to help preserve the 
natural character and environment that makes Black Point a unique and special place 

to enjoy. 

Relevant information and past newsletters can be found on our website; 

www.blackpointsa.com.au 

And you can like us on Facebook to receive posts from the BPPA; 

https://www.facebook.com/blackpointprogressassociation/ 

I invite to you to contact any of our committee to find out more about Black Point or 

details of how to become a member or feel free to complete the online form on the 

website. 

Some of the recent initiatives and work of our association includes: 

• Regular representation of the needs of members and our community with Yorke 
Peninsula Council, Department of Environment & Heritage, Department of 

Transport, Tourism SA and other key departments and service agencies 
• Provision of “bin return” service (return of bins to shacks from roadside - after 

rubbish collections) 
• Partnership Projects with Yorke Peninsular Council including upgrades to the 

Caravan & Camping Ground and boat ramp. 

http://www.blackpointsa.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/blackpointprogressassociation/


• Revegetation and woodlot program - including implementation of a recycled 

water irrigation system 
• Walking Trail and Maxine Hawke Park development & maintenance  

• Coastal Protection and supporting Net Fishing bans 
• Community Service support including water trailer and equipment, defibrillator, 

road signage, community information brochures & guides and much more! 
• Community representation on local issues including the Ceres Wind Farm & 

Hillside Mine. 

• Sand replacement adjacent to the public boat ramp.  

We have also achieved several significant new infrastructure projects over the years, 
including the construction of a slip lane on the Coast Road, a Memorial Wall and a new 

boat ramp and trailer park. 

Overall, we all work towards supporting our vision that: 
 

“That Black Point is a small, unique tourist and holiday destination, which offers the 
range of community members a quiet, non-commercial, relaxing, recreational and 

naturally beautiful location that is respected and protected by all.”  
 
If you want to find out more, our BPPA Annual General Meeting will be held in the Pine 

Point Hall, Easter Saturday 11th April 2020 at 4.00pm. 
 

The meeting does not take too much time (as all of us have fishing, friends and the 
beach to enjoy!) A presentation at the meeting provides a good introduction to our 

community. You may also like to take the opportunity to join as a member at the 
meeting. 

 
A free colour Community Service Information Broadsheet is also available for all 

properties. 
  

I look forward to you joining our association and meeting you soon. 
 

Regards 

 

 
Bill Gill 

Chairman 
Black Point Progress Association 

January 2020                                                    


